Dear Campus Community,

Further to my <u>release</u> yesterday of our full financial and strategic assessment report, along with my detailed response, today I am sharing with you this <u>statement</u> put out earlier today by UW President Jay Rothman, as well as the <u>webpage</u> where he has now published the summaries of the financial assessments of seven UW universities, along with the respective chancellor approaches that have been shared with the Board of Regents.

President Rothman discussed this topic with the media this morning and we expect there will be significant media coverage in the days ahead. If you receive any queries from the media, please refer them to University Communications and Marketing, ucm@uwrf.edu.

As always, please contact me or submit questions on this <u>webpage</u> and plan to participate in one of our upcoming opportunities for dialogue:

- The Falcon Forum on Thursday, April 18 at 11 a.m.
- Open Dialogue session on Wednesday, April 24 at 10 a.m.
- University Budget and Advisory Committee on Monday, April 29 at 3 p.m.

Thank you, Maria